
                                            

                                                 

   
 

 

YOU ARE INVITED  
 

“LOCKER NIGHT” 
 

TUESDAY, AUGUST 21, 2018 
 

FROM 5:15 PM TO 7:15 PM 
 

at SPRINGHOUSE MIDDLE SCHOOL 
 
 

Students may pick up maps for self-guided tours anytime between 5:15 and 
7:15 pm and become familiar with the locker setup and try a combination 
lock. Please note that final schedules will not be available for Locker Night.  
Homeroom assignments and bus information will be sent home approximately 
2 weeks prior to the first day of school.  We hope you will join us for a fun 
evening to become familiar with Springhouse Middle School. 
 
                                

      

 

REMINDER TO  
6TH GRADE STUDENTS, 
NEW STUDENTS AND 

PARENTS 


